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SECOND ARREST MADE IN HEROIN OVERDOSE DEATH 

AUBURN, ME – On 11/30/16, Auburn Officers assigned to the Maine Drug Enforcement Agency and Drug 
Enforcement Administration arrested Scott Harmon 12/04/63 in connection with the heroin overdose death 
of Amy Jo Flood on 11/14/16. 

Officers executed a search warrant at 16 Washington Park Rd in Auburn and arrested Harmon at the 
residence. It is alleged that Harmon sold the heroin that Flood overdosed on to Marc Colello, Flood’s 
boyfriend at the time.  

Harmon is charged with Aggravated Furnishing of a Schedule “W” drug as well as Unlawful Furnishing of a 
Schedule “W” drug, both felonies. Harmon is being held at the Androscoggin County Jail on $25,000 cash bail 
pending his initial court appearance at Eighth District Court in Lewiston. 

 

 

Harmon 


